
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
           “If we do not capture the hearts and minds of our youth, someone else 
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Board of Director Meeting – April 28, 2012 
 
Present: W. Stein, C. Olsen, A. Lymon, M. Washington,  J.Finn 
 
Meeting opened at 12:30 pm. 
 
This was an opportunity for Kenneth Pounder to provide initial samples of the music and 
media work he is doing. Mr. Pounder has developed a song, and has made initial plans 
to develop a fund raising system based on the Dream Tank program. This involves the 
development of a clothing line as well as preparing the youth to record music that will be 
eventually sold. This allows the youth to showcase their talents while also learning 
valuable skills that will be used in life. Mr. Pounder played a first draft of a song that 
focusses on the need to stay positive and never give up. This is the basic message he 
is preparing for the Dream Tank youth. 
 
A motion was put on the table by Mr. Stein, seconded by Ms. Lymon, and unanimously 
approved for the Board to allow Mr. Pounder to develop a trademark to protect the 
rights of the youth and the organization as a whole once these products are placed in 
the market. The cost of this will be $750.00. 
 
 
 


